
   The Rogue Flyfishers, organized in 1971, seeks to promote fellowship among individuals and 

groups  to  further  interest  in  the sport of fly fishing, to improve angling techniques, and to 
educate  members  and  the  public  in  ways  to preserve and improve the natural resources, 

environment, and conditions for fishing in the Rogue Valley.  Our non-profit club is an integral 
part of many conservation and restoration projects throughout Southern Oregon.  
 

   Our annual fundraising auction generates the most revenue for our club.  Monies raised this 
past year were given to Oregon State University Scholarship Foundation, Oregon Stewardship, 

Western Environmental Law Center, Bear Creek Watershed Council, Water Watch, Native Fish 
Society, Federation of Fly Fishers and Rogue Basin Coordination Council, to name a few.  We 
also  donate  both  time  and money to  Casting For Recovery which helps women through the 

ordeals of breast cancer and Project Healing Waters which gives opportunities to veterans of all 
ages. We contributed significantly to the Little Butte Creek Meander project which replaced 

eradicated spawning  beds  for  native  Salmon  and  Steelhead.  We  are  dedicated  to  river  
and  land conservation, improving the local fish habitat and population, riparian plantings, fund-
ing insect studies, tracking and affecting legislation pertinent to living in Southern Oregon, and 

awarding scholarships to deserving students.  We work in tandem with The Oregon Department 
of Fish and Wildlife, The US Forest Service, The Bureau of Land Management, and many other 

state, county,  and  city  agencies.  We  host  therapeutic  classes  for  disabled   veterans and 
fund community activities year round.  We are proud of our continuing effort in clean up projects 

as well.  Our club includes men, women and children of all ages who are dedicated to preserv-
ing, improving and enjoying the wonders of our many lakes, rivers, forests and fish species. 
 

   A donation to our auction will help us continue our work to preserve the beauty of the Rogue 
Valley.  Your donation is tax deductible and a receipt for fair market value will be issued.  Please 

visit our website at www.rogueflyfishers.org or we invite you to attend one of our monthly 
dinner  meetings  held  the  third  Wednesday of each month at the Rogue Regency Hotel in 
Medford.  For more information contact Kellie Christensen at kclmbr@msn.com or call or text 

541-776-4094. 
 

WE SINCERELY THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTRIBUTION! 
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